
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

This term in Maths we have been learning about Measurements, including estimating, measuring and 

converting length and mass. 

In Science, we completed Living Things and their Habitats and started learning about Conservation. 

We have planted tomato and pepper seeds and they have started to grow. After Easter, we will plant 

them in the school garden. 

We had a Science Week and Year 4 enjoyed having fun and learning through Science experiments.  

 

We used our laptops to do some research. 

In Literacy, we have been learning about News reports and planned our own news stories. 

In History, we have started studying The Ancient Egyptians. 

After The Easter Holiday, seven Year 4 children will travel to Ankara in Turkey to take part in 

Turkey’s annual International Children Day Dance Festival on Friday 23rdApril. 

As it is my last week I would like to take this opportunity to say what a pleasure it has been getting 

to know you all and spending time with your wonderful children. Have a lovely break and look after 

yourselves Miss Siddiqui. 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


